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Comments: Cabins are not intended for designated Wilderness areas. The U.S. Forest Service should maintain
its current policy and gradually eliminate ANILCA cabins, which was the initial plan. The presence of these cabins
in Wilderness areas was never meant to be permanent, and any alteration to this policy would compromise both
ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.



